
From:   Greg Handermann   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   April 21, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 0183-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello.  We are responding to your inquiry of April 21 to Greg Handermann of Comtech regarding the
referenced experimental application.  It is envisaged that, during the proposed experimentation, there
may be two-way communications with Skyterra-1 and Inmarsat satellites.  Please let us know if you have
any further questions regarding the application.  Thank you.
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